
Dear Families of Hempstalls,

We have had an excellent weekend at Hempstalls. In addition to focusing on Maths and English, we have
also delved into the world of Science for the next few weeks.

Congratulations to Year 4 for their fantastic launch of the class reader, “Secrets of the Sun King,” where
they dressed as Egyptians for the day. We also applaud Year 2 for their unique beards during the launch
of their class reader, “The Twits.”

A warm welcome to all our new families joining us in the cubs room. Already the children are settling into
their new routines and making positive relationships.

Looking ahead, next week promises excitement as Year 4 students, along with many other Hempstalls
children and some staff, will grace the stage at the Rep Theatre with their perfected dance routines. We
wish them the best of luck and hope they enjoy this champion opportunity.

Wishing you a lovely weekend,
Miss A Bell

Our story this week has been The
Growing Story by Ruth Krauss. We have

been exploring how seeds grow and
have been keeping a close eye on the
seeds that we planted last week. The

story also led us to talking about how we
grow and how we have changed since
being a baby. In maths this week we

have been exploring more and fewer. In
phonics this week we have been doing

some fantastic blending and rhyming. On
Monday Rhythm Time was so much fun,
we were learning about rhythm in music

RECEPTION

We have had a fantastic week, our
text this week has been The Tiny

Seed by Eric Carle. We have been
exploring how we grow plants and

the children have loved sowing
seeds, we look forward to observing
them grow! In phonics we have been

continuing to read CVCC
(Consonant-Consonant-Vowel-

Consonant) words. 

National Bee Day 20th May –
Please come to school dressed as

a Bee! 
 

Special person Forest School
workshop to celebrate Father’s

Day:
9:15am – 10:15am Busy Bees. 

10:30am – 11:30am Magic Stars

Swimming next week - Mrs Davidsons
class - purple and yellow team. 

Mrs Mullock’s 
Mrs Ball’s !

Magic Stars 

!

Busy Bees 

!

Can we remind parents to please clearly label all items
so that children's belongs do not get lost.

 We would also like to remind you of collection and
pick up times these are as follows:

Morning sessions start at 8.45am and collection is
11.45am.

Afternoon sessions start at 12pm and collection is
2.45-3pm.

We hope you have a lovely weekend.
Team Cubs.

Hempstalls Primary School 
COME AS YOU ARE AND LEAVE AS A CHAMPION

office@hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk www.hempstalls.staffs.sch.uk.01782 950082

26TH APRIL 2024

CUBS NURSERY

Cubs have had a wonderful week this
week continuing our story Sam plants a

sunflower. We have finished planting our
own sunflowers and these will soon be
coming home. We have made collages

using sunflower seeds and lots of different
yellow materials. We have been using lots

of skills when exploring spaghetti play
showing off our maths and our

independence skills. The playdough has
been very popular this week too, the

children have loved being creative using
the flower petals and different seeds. We
enjoyed practicing our cutlery skills whilst

making crumpet sunflowers on tasty
Thursday too. 

TERM DATES

Friday 24th May - Finish for half term
Monday 3rd June - Inset day

Tuesday 4th May - Return to school

https://thecreativelearningpartn301-my.sharepoint.com/personal/lkabir1_hempstalls_staffs_sch_uk/_layouts/15/onedrive.aspx?view=1


We have seen an increase in the amount of chocolate,
crisps, and sweets in children's lunch boxes. In order

for us to promote healthy eating and wellbeing with the
children, please send your child with a maximum of

TWO treats to eat after their sandwiches. 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Your trash is our treasure! 

At Hempstalls, in the EYFS Department we are in the process of developing our learning environments. We are
eager to gather wooden, natural & real resources for our classroom that will enhance learning and

vocabulary for our children and create a purposeful, calm and inviting environment. 

If you have any of the below you would be happy to donate, or you know where we could source items that are
in good condition please speak to your class teacher / room leader. 

We are looking for ...
Old saucepans / kitchen utensils 

Wooden crates 
Electrical cable drums 

Picture frames 
Small Rugs / mats 

Baskets 

Thank you for your continued support 
Mrs Mullock ( Assistant head / EYFS Leader) 

RB - LILY
RM - RUBY

LUNCHTIME AWARDS!HEALTHY LUNCHBOXES








